City of Taylor Mill

est. 1957

Memorandum
DATE: July 8, 2014
TO: All City Commissioners and Interested Parties
FROM: Daniel L. Bell, Mayor
RE: Special Meeting

The City of Taylor Mill will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, July 9", 2014 at 6:30 p.m.
The purpose of the hearing is to receive input from residents regarding street
reconstruction/paving projects for 2014 construction season. The City of Taylor Mill is
anticipating the receipt of $154,000.00, from the Department of Rural and Municipal Road
Aid, during Fiscal Year 14-15. The meeting will be held at the Taylor Mill Municipal Building
located at 5225 Taylor Mill Road, Taylor Mill, KY, 41015.

For additional information please contact Ms. Jill Bailey, City Administrator, at 581-3234.
Thank you.

Dbt P

5225 Taylor Mill Road * Taylor Mill, KY41015 ¢ Phone (859) 581-3234 « Fax(859) 581-0015

www.taylormillky.gov



